
June 18, 2018 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Monday, June 

18, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New York. 

 

Members Present:  Charles D. Snyder  Councilman/Deputy Supervisor 

    Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 
 

Absent/Excused:  Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman  

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 
 

  
 

 Deputy Supervisor Snyder opened the meeting at 5:08 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance 

to the Flag.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

 Councilwoman Friess moved to appoint Wayne Nowocin, 282 Falls 

Road, West Falls, NY, as an alternate member to the Town of Aurora 

Zoning Board of Appeals.  Mr. Nowocin’s term will be 6/18/18 through 

12/31/18.  Councilwoman Jeffe seconded the motion.  Upon a vote being 

taken:  ayes – three                noes – none                              Motion carried. 

 Action #169 

W. Nowocin 

appt as ZBA 

alternate 

 

  

          Councilwoman Jeffe moved to adjourn at 5:09 p.m.; seconded by 

Councilwoman Friess.  Upon a vote being taken:    ayes – three    

noes – none                                                                             Motion carried. 

 Action #170 

Mtg adjourned 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


